
DISTRICT TWO 

Blanding Boulevard (State Road 21) 
Proposed Median Modifications  

Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida 

Proposed Median Modifications 

ABOUT THE PROJECT 

Prosser, Inc. representing Momentum Blanding Owner, LLC has applied for a permit to construct Momentum 
Blanding Apartments at 6136 Blanding Boulevard, Jacksonville, FL 32244. Access to the address would be      
provided by a single driveway on the west side of Blanding Boulevard. The proposed plans would modify the     
current median opening by replacing it with a turn lane and directionalized median opening for vehicles    
traveling northbound on Blanding Boulevard to turn left into the property. Additionally, a turn lane would be 
added south of the new directionalized median to allow southbound traffic to make a U-turn. The introduction 
of a turn lane and the directionalized median opening is expected to reduce potential northbound traffic     
delays and will result in improved safety by reducing turning movement conflicts. Information about the      
proposed changes, including the traffic study and site development plan, are available for public review at 
www.nflroads.com.   

With this notification, the Florida Department of Transportation is seeking input from the public regarding  
impacts from the proposed changes. If you would like to comment on the proposed median modifications 
please send your comments to Jason Quijano at (904) 360-5458, via email at jason.quijano@dot.state.fl.us 
or by mail at the FDOT Jacksonville Urban Office at 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, Florida 32204-2730. 
Public comments will be accepted on the proposed modification through August 25, 2023. 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  


